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November	26,	2019	
	
Christine	Long		
Board	Secretary	and	Registrar	
Ontario	Energy	Board	
2300	Yonge	Street		
P.O.	Box	2319	
Toronto,	Ontario	
M4P	1E4	
	
Dear	Ms.	Walli:	
	
Re:	EB-2018-0242/EB-2018-0270	–	Hydro	One	–	Peterborough/Orillia	–	MADDs	Hearing	
	
We	are	consultants	to	the	Consumers	Council	of	Canada	(“Council”),	a	registered	intervenor	in	the	
above	referenced	proceedings.		We	are	giving	the	Ontario	Energy	Board	notice	of	our	intent	to	
participate	in	the	combined	hearing	beginning	on	December	2,	2019.		The	Council	will	focus	its	cross-
examination	on	the	following	topic	areas:	

• The	“no-harm”	test;	
• Long-term	rate	impacts	for	acquired	and	legacy	customers;	and	
• Compliance	with	the	OEB’s	EB-2017-0049	Decision.	

Yours	truly,	
	
Julie E. Girvan 
	
Julie E. Girvan 
	

CC:	 All	parties		
	 	
	 	
	
	


